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Good Morning,
 
I am writing to confirm that three members of the Marine Management
Organisation (MMO) will be in attendance at the preliminary hearing for the above
application on 20th February 2018.  These members will be Heather Hamilton,
Jayne Burns and Brian Hawkins.  Case Officer, Case Manager and Senior Case
Manager respectively.
 
The MMO’s issues of concern are contained within its Relevant Representation
and of the Principle Issues detailed in Annex B of the Rule 6 letter, the MMO may
wish to address the panel on the following:

Construction
Cumulative and Combined Impacts
Draft Development Consent Order (dDCO) Matters
Dredging and Navigation
Noise and Vibration
Biodiversity, Ecology and Natural Environment

 
The MMO may also wish to address the panel on Item 4 of the Preliminary
Meeting Agenda, specifically the submission of Statements of Common Grounds
(SoCG).  This would be in terms of the submission dates and the SoCG the MMO
have been asked to produce with the applicant. 
 
With regards to the Open Floor Hearings and the Issue Specific Hearing on the
dDCO (20th and 21st February respectively), the above three members of the
MMO will also be in attendance.
 
Kind regards,
 
Heather Hamilton | Marine Licensing Case Officer | Her Majesty’s Government –
Marine Management Organisation
Direct Line: 0208 225 7692| Heather.Hamilton@marinemanagement.org.uk |
Lancaster House, Hampshire Court, Newcastle Business Park, Newcastle upon
Tyne, NE4 7YH
 
Website | Twitter | Facebook | Linkedin | Blog |Instagram | Flickr | YouTube |
Google+ | Pinterest
 
 
 

The Marine Management Organisation (MMO)
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